
SUMMIT COUNTY, PEOPLE’S HEALTH CLINIC, THE PARK CITY CHAMBER 
OF COMMERCE, AND PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION

HAVE JOINED TOGETHER TO INCREASE 
COVID-19 RAPID TESTING OPPORTUNITIES FOR ALL

SUMMIT COUNTY BUSINESSES AND THEIR EMPLOYEES. 

 For more information about this program and how it can 
help your business, please call (435) 333-1546 

https://summitcountyhealth.org

Per the State guidelines, 
individuals must quarantine 
after exposure to a positive 
COVID-19 person.
Until recently, this quarantine 
period was 14-days. With changes 
to the State of Utah guidelines, 
persons who are quarantined 
due to a COVID-19 exposure 
can now return to work on day 
seven of quarantine if they are 
asymptomatic and have a negative 
rapid COVID-19 test. 

Previously, accessing rapid tests 
was both problematic and costly for 
the business and employees.  
Starting January 4, 2021 Summit 
County businesses and their 
employees can now receive 
a COVID-19 rapid test free of 
charge. This means people can 
return to work sooner and keep our 
businesses going. There is an end 
in sight with COVID-19 vaccines 
on the horizon. 

Until vaccines are widely 
available, testing is one of 
the best options we have to 
slow the spread of COVID-19 
in our community and help our 
businesses stay open while 
keeping their employees and 
patrons safe. Remember, we’re 
all in this together. We are 100% 
committed to helping all Summit 
County business owners and 
employees safely weather the 
COVID-19 storm.   
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